
Dear Mr. Burbank, 

  

Our office is working with SAU #5/Oyster River Cooperative School District on a design to expand the 

existing gymnasium at the Moharimet Elementary School.  The proposed one story addition is 

approximately 1,750 square feet.  I’ve attached a PDF of the schematic design for your reference. 

  

Will this project require Site Plan Review?  Please let me know if it does and, if so, how best to get 

started at this early stage. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Doug 
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